
NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2016 

 We ask all parents to please 

keep  both main entrance doors 

closed at all times (main door and 

side entrance).  

 

On the 9th December, 2016 Bright Fu-

tures is going to host their own Winter 

Wonderland and Christmas Jumper 

Day. 

It will be a day full of surprises and lots 

of fun, with a surprising Secret Santa. 

We will have a special appearance en-

tertaining us.  

Everyone, from staff to children, will 

be wearing a Christmas Jumper.  

We will have an Inset Day 

on December 22, for staff 

training. 

Please can all parents drop 

their children off at 1pm. 

Dropping the children off 

before or after that time 

will disturb the other chil-

dren’s routine.  

The Nursery will 
be open until the 
21st of December. 
We will return 
after the Christ-
mas Holidays on 
3rd January. 

For FUNDED CHIL-
DREN, the last 
day before the 
Christmas Holi-
days will be the 
16th December. 

We hosted a fundraising event on Thurs-

day, 17th November, 2016. We had a cake 

sale and several fundraising games. The 

children and staff dressed in something 

spotty. We have raised a very good amount 

of money. Thank you.  



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

The Admin would like to remind all parents that:  

 Nursery Fees are due on the first of every 
month in advance. For the After School 
Club, the fees are due weekly or monthly 
in advance; 

 Nursery Fees are still payable for absences 
and nursery closures; 

 Please use your child’s name as the pay-
ment reference so we can allocate your 
payment; 

 Please take into consideration that pay-
ments take about a week to be processed. 

 Pre School Room Leader, Karen, asks par-

ents to please fill in the slip  given to parents in 

September asking  for input on the room/

setting. 

 She also asks if parents can fill in the 

handout about Languages. Please give examples 

of the language you use at home. 

 Finally, the Pre School Team would like to 

thank everyone who has brought objects or 

photos to go on the Interest Table, and they ask 

if everyone can please bring different fruits for 

this week’s and next week’s Interest  Table. 

We have celebrated Guy Fawkes 

and Bonfire Night on November 

4th, as well as Remembrance 

Day on November 11th. 

We would like to thank all the 

parents who were present at 

the Parents’ Evening. We ap-

preciate the relationship be-

tween teachers and parents. 


